
Public Hearing            January 13, 2004 
 
 At 7:15 p.m. Deputy Supervisor Carges called to order a public hearing at the 
Town Hall, 18 State Street, Brockport, New York, on January 13, 2004.  The purpose of 
the public hearing is to hear all persons in favor of or against the proposed Parks 
regulations. 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT 
Councilperson Carges 
Councilperson Connors 
Councilperson Ferris 
Councilperson Windus-Cook 
Supervisor Lester – absent 
 
OTHERS IN ATTENDANCE 
Finance Director Leisa Strabel 
Town Clerk Janet Olivieri 
Town Attorney Jim Bell 
 
Visitors: 
Jim Hamlin, 50 Park Ave. 
Julie Lapinski, 4016 Sweden Walker Road 
Frank Lapinski, 4016 Sweden Walker Road 
 
 The Town Clerk read the legal notice of the hearing.   The Board discussed 
comments received from the Environmental Conservation Board and agreed that the 
language of the Town Code, entitled Parks should remain as written. 
 
 As there were no further questions or discussion, the Deputy Supervisor closed 
the Public Hearing at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Janet L. Olivieri 
Town Clerk 


